

Glasgow City Council Land and Environmental Services 231 George Street Glasgow G1 1RX

By e-mail to: les@glasgow.gov.uk

PO Box 15175, Glasgow, G4 9LP

e-mail: campaigning@gobike.org

web: www.gobike.org

Ref: GCC/CPG

18 January 2016

Dear Sir/Madam,

Glasgow City Council North Knightswood & Temple (Traffic Regulation) Order, Support

Thank you for your e-mail of 04 December.

GoBike! supports this Order. We are pleased to see that you propose to restrict parking and loading on main thorougfares and we particularly applaud your move to remove parking at junctions; this will improve road safety for all road users. Visibility, or the lack of it, at junctions is a significant cause of accidents to pedestrians, cyclists and motorists and we support moves to address this issue.

Yours sincerely,

Convenor, GoBike!